
 

 

Corby Business Academy 

 

Dear Year 6 Students, 

Welcome to Corby Business Academy. Due to the current circumstances you are 

not able to meet your tutors or teachers in person, but I hope by reading this you 

will get an insight into what life is like at Corby Business Academy virtually. Thank 

you for taking time out of your day to read this, it is very much appreciated. 

I suspect that some of you might feel very nervous or anxious about starting a 

new school as it is a big change. Fortunately, at Corby Business Academy you 

have brilliant teachers and mentors that will make you feel more relaxed about 

joining. 

Let's begin with talking about the mentors at Corby Business Academy. When I 

began at Corby Business Academy, I was quite emotional in the mornings so I 

went to visit my mentor, Mrs Lapsley. Whenever I felt down and needed 

someone to talk to, going to visit her made me feel much better and ready to 

start my day. Mrs Lapsley is just one of the many mentors you can visit when you 

need someone to talk to.  

Now let's move on to talking about the teachers and staff at Corby Business 

Academy. If you are ever lost on your way to classrooms, don't be afraid to ask 

the teachers for help as they will kindly direct you to where you need to be. 

When in class, remember to always put your hand up if you know the answer or 

want to ask a question. In doing so you don't just learn more, but you know how 

to do it again next time. This also shows teachers how involved you are in your 

learning.  You won't learn if you don't ask. 

Finally, I hope you will enjoy your first day of Year 7.  Remember that even if you 

are feeling worried you are not alone and there are always people around the 

school that will help you settle in. All of the staff and students here are amazing 

and I hope you can see that too. 
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